
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following the devastating flooding in Edingley on Friday 20th October, 

Edingley Parish Council will be arranging a meeting with local councilors to 

discuss these issues and what actions can be taken to prevent reoccurrence. 

 

Anyone who wishes to submit comments, photo and/or video evidence of 

the flooding can send it via email to edingleycommunity@hotmail.com 

 

Evidence submitted in this way will be presented at the meeting to make our 

local representatives aware of the scale of the problem. 

This notice will be updated once a date has been determined for this 

meeting. 

 

 

Edingley Parish Council Clerk 
Dr Robert Clay 

The Cottage, Station Road 
Edingley, Notts, NG22 8BX 
 

Email: edingley_clerk@outlook.com 
Tel: 01623 882734 

 

mailto:edingleycommunity@hotmail.com

